
Sally Gantt 
 
In 2002 while living in Atlanta, my husband and I purchased a second home at StillWaters. After 
retirement, we moved here permanently in 2009.  StillWaters offered so many things that we were 
looking for as retirees and has not disappointed.  I am originally from Montgomery and an Auburn 
graduate and fan.  My husband and I have been married for 47 years and have a son and two beautiful 
grandchildren in Birmingham and a daughter and her husband in Chicago. 
 
Most of my working life was devoted to the area of Human Resources along with some time in 
education.  I have always served in volunteer positions in the many different locations we have lived 
in.  Since moving to StillWaters full time, I have served on the Nominating, Election and Christmas 
committees.  I currently serve as chairman of the Christmas committee.  I am a former Board member of 
the StillWaters Yacht Club and a member of the Red Ridge United Methodist Church where I serve as 
secretary of the Finance Committee and coordinate the backpack ministry for Dadeville Elementary 
School. 
 
I joined the SWRA Board in September 2020 to fill the vacancy created when a Board member 
relocated.  I was elected to a three-year term in March 2021.  I have served as President of the Board 
since March 2022.  I am very interested in the growth and development of StillWaters and the Board is 
very involved in this.  My knowledge of our development and involvement in the community allow me 
to make good decisions for the future of StillWaters.  Since 2002, I have seen many changes and growth 
in StillWaters and it is the Board’s responsibility to make sure this growth is monitored and is in the best 
interest of our community as mandated by our Covenants and By-Laws. In February 2023, the Board 
hired a new Community Association Manager and Associate Community Manager.  Like all the Board 
members, I have been extremely involved in this transition and look forward to working with them and 
the StillWaters staff and volunteer committees as StillWaters continues to grow. 
 


